
                                                                                     

 

PO Box 71 
New Castle DE 19720 

302.571.6300 
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POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

January 15, 2023 
 
Agent Michael Colletti 
Salem County Prosecutor’s Office 
87 North Market Street 
Salem, New Jersey 08079 
 
REF:  Early Warning System Report 
 
Agent Michael Colletti, 
 
     In accordance with Attorney General Directive 2018-3, the Delaware River and Bay Authority 
Police Department entered no officers into the Early Warning System during calendar year 2023.  
The Delaware River and Bay Authority Police Department currently utilizes the Guardian 
Tracking System.  Please feel free to contact my office if you have any questions or need additional 
information.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lt. Jeffrey W. Weaver 
Professional Standards 
Delaware River & Bay Authority Police Department  
Office (302) 571-6432 
Fax (302) 571-6347   


